
 
 
 

TO THE RESIDENTS OF THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF FLUSHING 
6524 NORTH SEYMOUR ROAD 

FLUSHING, MI 48433 
WWW.FLUSHINGTOWNSHIP.COM 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BUDGET HEARING FOR FISCAL YEAR 2024-2025 

 
 
THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF FLUSHING WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING TO 
CONSIDER ADOPTION OF A BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2024-2025. A COPY OF THE 
PROPOSED BUDGET IS AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW AT THE TOWNSHIP OFFICE. 
 
THE 2024-2025 BUDGET HEARING WILL BE HELD AT A MEETING OF THE 
TOWNSHIP BOARD, MARCH 14TH, 2024, AT 7 PM, AT THE FLUSHING TOWNSHIP 
HALL, 6524 N. SEYMOUR ROAD, FLUSHING, MI 48433. 
 
WENDY D. MEINBURG 
FLUSHING TOWNSHIP CLERK 
 
 


